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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Postponement of 29 March 2022 Wrap-up Meeting (Stakeholders' Consultation)

1 message

Environmental Management Department <envimd@pea.gov.ph> Mon, Mar 28, 2022 at 1:59 PM

Good day, Ma'am/Sir.
 
In reference to the PRA's official letter dated 02 March 2022, please be advised that the wrap-up meeting, which was
initially scheduled on 29 March 2022, 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM is hereby
postponed.
 
Rest assured that we will coordinate with you on the new schedule once finalized. We are hoping for your kind
understanding. We will also send the PowerPoint presentation presented during the Stakeholders' Consultation.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you and keep safe.

Regards,

Adrian De Jesus

Adrian P. De Jesus |
Senior Ecosystem Management Specialist | Environmental Management Department       
Philippine Reclamation Authority | 7th floor,
Legaspi Towers 200 Bldg., 107 Paseo de Roxas Street, Legaspi Village,
Makati City       
T (02) 8459-5000 loc. 7406 | apdejesus@pea.gov.ph |
0905-246-5110     
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